GOLDEN ACORN NOMINATION FORM

Nominations due by April 21, 2014.  Either return by kidmail or email your nomination (no form required) to Erika@clarity-marcom.com
The Golden Acorn Award recognizes a volunteer who has given outstanding service to all children in the school community.  It is to recognize volunteer service "above and beyond" a particular job description.  
We would like you to participate in the selection of this year’s award recipient(s) through your recommendations. Our PTA awards committee will make the final selection. Please fill out the form below and place it in the Award box in the school’s lobby. The recipient(s) of this award will receive a Golden Acorn pin, special recognition at the April General PTA meeting, a contribution in their name to the Washington State PTA Financial Grant Program, and their name will be engraved on the plaque in the school lobby.

Past Golden Acorn recipients at North Beach: Tina Kliman, Stacey Hackney, Jessika Daly, JoAnn Burrett, and Cheryl Smith.
My nomination for the 2013-2014 Golden Acorn Award at North Beach is: 

_____________________________________________

Please tell us why you think this person deserves the Golden Acorn award.  Include any details about PTA offices held, committees chaired, volunteering in classrooms, or other child-related volunteering in the greater community. (Attach additional pages if needed.) 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Optional

Name:

Phone and/or email:

